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NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and City Council will hold a Work Session
on August 18, 2010 in the Council Chambers, 45 West 100 South, beginning at
6:00 pm.

DISCUSSION ITEMS
1. Review Agenda Iltems
2. General Discussion

If you are planning to attend this Public Meeting and, due to a disability, need
assistance in understanding or participating in the meeting, please notify the City
Office ten or more hours in advance and we will, within reason, provide what
assistance may be required.
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By: Sp}an B. Farnsworth, City Recorder

Posted:

City Offices
Post Office
Zions Bank



MINUTES OF WORK SESSION
AUGUST 18, 2010

The meeting was called to order at 6:03 pm by Mayor James E. DeGraffenried.
Council Members attending: Martin Green, James Linford, Rick Steele, and Brent
Vincent. Filip Askerlund was excused.

Others attending: City Manager Ben Reeves and City Planner Dennis Marker

Review Agenda Items
Mayor DeGraffenried reviewed with the Council Members the agenda items.
There weren’t any questions on the bills or changes to the proposed minutes.

The Council Members were shown a cost estimate with regard to completing the
Santaquin North Orchard Park. They indicated they would like Shannon to apply
for the State of Utah’s Land and Water Conservation Fund Grant to help offset
the cost of construction.

Mayor DeGraffenried reviewed the Circle J Rodeo Contract. The Council
Members were told the contract would be valid for 3 years.

General Discussion
City Planner Marker reviewed a draft Landlord Business Licensing Ordinance.
The Council Members will review the ordinance so it may be discussed at a later
date.

City Manager Reeves provided information on the “H.E.A.T” program. Each
resident can participate in donating to the program if they choose. It was also
discussed that the City could donate a flat amount to get the program started.

City Manager Reeves reviewed the different scenarios with regard to sewer rate
adjustments. An additional discussion will be held in the regular Council Meeting.



